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July 29, 1964 

Dear Senator: 

The Hominy, Okla., lady puts her finger on 
several very pertinent questions in this latest 
letter from her. To be very frank, I have been 
wondering about these matters myself ever since the 
killing took. place. 

It seems to me there can be no question that 
there were fatal gaps and deficiencies in the security 
set-up and arrangements in Dallas -- from top to bottom. 

Also note the second last paragraph about the 
Commission's report. This confirms your strong 
intuitive feeling that the report is going to be the 
subject of intense and doubtless very controversial 
scrutiny -- to say nothing about comment. 

Sincerest regards, 

.,)(\ 
N. ZC ,\ 

Robert S. Allen 

Enc. 


